
Newsletter Date 
Date 

Weekly Diary  2018 

Monday Normal day in school 

Tuesday Normal day in school 

Wednesday 
Y3,Y4,Y5 Christmas production 2pm 

No drop in 

Thursday 
Y3,Y4,Y5 Christmas production 2pm 

Friday Christmas Dinner 

Great Barford C of E Primary  
   Academy  

Growing together through learning, friendship,  
and worship 

Stars of the week 

 
Owls: Whole class 

Puffins: Whole class  
Woodpeckers: Eliza & Lucy  

Swans: Henry & Harry 
Kestrels: Joel & Verity 
Falcons: Luke & Aiva 

Hawks:    
Kites:  Neve 

 .  

Autumn term — 2018 Friday 7th December 2018 

 
 
 

Robins:  Ruby 
Doves: Elisha 

Owls: Savanna 
Puffins: Daniel 
Woodpeckers:  
Swans: Lauren    
Kestrels: Ethan 

Hawks:   
Kites: Chloe D &Tabitha    

Falcons:  Mia 

Christmas Holidays  
 

Wednesday 19th December is the 

last day of term.  The children 
come back to school on  

Wednesday 3rd January.   

Growing Together Through 
Learning, Friendship, and 

Worship  
Let your roots grow down into him, and let 
your lives be built on him. Then your faith 

will grow strong in the truth you were 
taught, and you will overflow with 

 thankfulness.   
Colossians 2:7  

Y3,Y4,Y5 productions 
These will be held in the gym.  Could all visitors come 

to the main playground and wait under the canopy.  
The gates will be open from 1.30pm. There is no  

parking available on site. 
Raffle tickets for the hampers will be on sale  

before each performance.  The raffle will take place 
on Thursday after the final performance.  

Christmas thoughts… 
Christmas is a time to make memories.  It 

is not about the presents we give our        
children, but the time we spend with them, 
the traditions we create and the fun that 
we have.  It is those memories that they 

will cherish when they are older.  In years 
to come, they won’t remember the pre-
sents they received, they will remember 

the special times they had.   

Please note that there is now a parking  
enforcement camera outside of the school.  The 
borough have installed these cameras outside of a 
number of schools, and there will be a £70 fine for 

those whose choose to park dangerously.  There are 
still parents/carers who do this outside of our school 
daily despite our   requests.  We have only your chil-

dren’s safety in mind.  Please help to keep our children 

safe.   

Green Team Values Mufti 
The green team have collected the most golden 

values coins this half term and have earnt a 
mufti day on Tuesday 18th December. 

Well done greens keep up the good work. 


